
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Cole, James (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 8/25/2011 6:18:29 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Four issues you raised with the DAG yesterday 

	Original Message 	 
From: Melson, Kenneth E. (ATF) 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 6:16 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Cc: Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Subject: RE: Four issues you raised with the SAG yesterday 

Matt: Thank you again for responding to the four issues I raised personally with the DAG on 
August 22, 2011 and for attending our awards ceremony. As I hope you saw, ATF does a lot of 
great work. 
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As always, we appreciate your help and guidance. Thanks. Ken. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 9:59 PM 
To: Melson, Kenneth E. 
Subject: Four issues you raised with the DAG yesterday 
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